
 

 May 8, 2020

reminder: maintenance: homeconnectionsm unavailable

CHFA will be conducting routine maintenance on Saturday, May 9, 2020. CHFA ​s HomeConnection sm system will not be

available during this time. New locks and file submissions will not be allowed. We anticipate the system being operational

by the following day, Sunday May 10, 2020. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Please contact us with any questions or for more information. 

CHFA Home Finance

Homeownership@chfainfo.com 

303.297.7376 or 888.320.3688 Denver 

970.241.2341 or 800.877.8450 Western Slope 

Connect with CHFA!  
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